
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 L a ne  S a nc t i o n C o o lo c k  

The bowling lanes at Leisureplex, Coolock 

were inspected on 25th January 2017 and were 

found to be in accordance with all specifications 

of the Irish Tenpin Bowling Association.  

                                              

                             

Picture, above, shows Jim Ansbro, ITBA 

President and John R Wilson, ITBA Tutor 

Coach, making the Regulation Bowling Lane 

Certificate presentation, on 27th January 2017, 

to Paul Fitzpatrick, General Manager and 

Grainne Loftus, Assistant General Manager, 

Leisureplex, Coolock during the hosting of the 

22nd Senior National Championships. 

Leisureplex, Coolock are also scheduled to host 

the ITBA Junior National Championships 

on 11th -12th March 2017.                                                                                                     
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     N a t i o n a l  D e v e l o p m e n t  P r o g r a m m e  ( N D P )  

   B u i l d i n g  t h e  F u t u r e  f o r  B o w l i n g  i n  I r e l a n d  


